
Thompson, Eric - FSIS 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Clarkson, Robert- FSIS 
Monday, August 05, 2013 9:32AM 
Thompson, Eric- FSIS 
RE: Rains 

I spoke with Mr. Rains, he said he would get us a letter in a day or two barring some odd change of the status equine slaughter. 

From: Thompson, Eric - FSIS 
Sent: Monday, August 05, 2013 7:24AM 
To: Clarkson, Robert - FSIS 
Subject: RE: Rains 

Good Morning Dr. Clarkson, 
Can you contact Mr. Rains and get confirmation on what he plans on doing? He may have just been frustrated and now 

has a new plan. Thanks. 

Eric Thompson 
Deputy District Manager 
United States Department of Agriculture 
Springdale District Office 
4 700 South Thompson 
Bldg B, Suite 201, Springdale, AR 72764 
eric.thompson@fsis.usda.gov 
Phone-479-751-8412 

OFO- Verifying Food Safety and Animal Welfare Everyday 

From: Clarkson, Robert - FSIS 
Sent: Friday, August 02, 2013 8:14 PM 
To: Thompson, Eric - FSIS 
Cc: Kiecker, Paul- FSIS; Cornett, Julie- FSIS; Bane, Robert- FSIS 
Subject: Rains 
Importance: High 

Hi Mr. Thompson, Mr. Rains just left a message on my voicemail that said, based on the results of the horse slaughter case in 
New Mexico, they were going to drop their request for horse slaughter and pursue un-suspending their regular grant for 
domestic livestock species. He thought it might be tied up for years. I had a little trouble following, but it sounds like MO-DNR is 
going to issue him a General Water permit for those species, except horses. I'll check in Monday, I thought you would want to 
know. 

Rob Clarkson, DVM 
Frontline Supervisor 
Springdale District, Circuit 06 
bb 785-764-9945 
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